Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors Work Session
October 16, 2007

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held their regular scheduled Work
Session on Tuesday, October 16, 2007 at the Municipal Building, 783 S. Geyers Church
Road, Middletown, PA 17057 beginning at 7:00 p.m.

Present:

Anna J. Dale, Chairman, Board of Supervisors

Andy Doherty, Vice-Chairman, Board of Supervisors
Ronald Kopp, Member, Board of Supervisors

Daryl LeHew, Member, Board of Supervisors
William Kametz, Member, Board of Supervisors
Steven Letavic, Township Manager

James K. Foreman, Township Code/Zoning Officer
Peter Henninger, Solicitor

Beth Graham

Excused Absence: Darrell Becker and Chris Feese

Items Addressed:

1. Salute the Flag

2. Citizen’s Input - None

3. Manager’s Report - Pine Manor Mobile Home Park Concerns

Pine Manor residents, Scott Houser, 30 Rose Avenue and Mike Kerstetter,
27 Rose Avenue, presented questions regarding possible violations within the
mobile home park and what is enforceable by the township.
Mr. Henninger, Solicitor, answered the resident’s questions on what are
considered township violations and what are private matters between residents
and the mobile home park owner.

4. New Business - None

5. Old Business — None

Chairman Dale Adjourned the Regular Meeting @ 8:20pm and called for an
Executive Session at that time.

Executive Session ended at 10:00pm.



